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Ms. Michelle Adato '

Legislative Research Assistant
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F0IA-83-736

Dear Ms. Adato:

This is in response to your letter dated December 8,1983 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that the following
document be placed in the Public Document Room:

SECY-83-202, entitled " Generic Lessons Learned from Completed
Licensing Reviews", dated May,1983.

In response to your request, we are placing the subject document in the
Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555. You may
obtain access to this document by presenting a copy of this letter or by
requesting folder F0IA-83-736 in your name.

Sinc. ely,

f //

. M. Felton, Director

eivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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